
I am writing in support of HB 2001. I have owned a home in Bend for the past decade. I have 

previously lived in several different countries, and see the advantages of mixed use/mixed 

income development. I would like to see more housing options available in Bend--instead of the 

monochromatic single family housing that locks so many families out of housing, and deprives 

all of us of the more vibrant neighborhoods that European cities have. 
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